DICK B ROADCASTING

WHITE HORSE ROAD, BOX 298, GREENVILLE, S. C.

WQOK TELEPHONE CEdar 5-7406 WI'VK

GREENVILLE, S. C. KNOXVILLE, TEN

April 26, 1962

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1252 "e¢" Street
Omaha lLlj, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We were pleased to get your letter of reception of WQOK
on April 16, 1962 from 3:63 AM £0 l:11 AM CST. This
letter serves as a verification of this report.

We are enclosing the requested coverage map and a
program schedule. We are always glad to hear from
members of the National Radio Club.

Very tru%y/;p&;s, 117
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T d; ooper, Manager
TCH/4
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